
    

 

Chinggis Khaan Memorial Foundation 

Announcement 
 
The Mongol-American Cultural Association (MACA) announces plans to form a 
new organization, The Chinggis Khaan Memorial Foundation. The foundation will 
become the primary organization responsible for the annual Chinggis Khaan 
memorial ceremony, started by MACA in 1988. This announcement serves as a 
call for members and supporters. A general membership meeting will be held to 
choose a leadership to drive the  foundation’s work and establish a corporate 
identity. Volunteers to serve on the board of directors and advisory board are 
sought. Please lend your support and help the foundation achieve its mission to 
carry on the tradition of  the annual Chinggis Khaan ceremony in the United 
States. If you are interested in becoming a founding member, please fill out the 
attached form and either mail it to MACA at 50 Louis St., New Brunswick, NJ 
08901, or email it to MACA@maca-usa.org. You can also choose to fill out the 
web version at www.MACA-usa.org.  Membership fees can be paid by check 
(made payable to the Mongol American Cultural Association) or via PayPal if you 
fill out the web version of the form.  We welcome everyone who believes in the 
value of Mongolian culture in the United States to join the foundation and 
contribute their talents and time to this new initiative.      

 

Name_________________________________________________ 
 
Address_______________________________________________ 
 
Email___________________________Telephone_____________ 
 
SKYPE name___________________________________________ 

 
Membership Level  (check one) ** 

$     20 Founding Student Member  _____ 
$   100 Founding Basic Member  _____ 
$   250 Founding Silver Member  _____ 
$   500 Founding Gold Member  _____ 
$ 1000 Founding Platinum Member  _____ 


